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TO : Memo to file 

FROM: Tim Flanigan 

RE: Phone Contact with California Association of Realtors .................................................................... 
On May 4, 1989, 1 called Stan Wieg of the California 

Association of Realtors. Stan is located in the Sacramento 
Office of the Association and lobbies state government on their 
behalf. I contacted Stan because I have known him for 10 years. 

- 
I explained that the California Restaurant Association 

and the California Hotel and Motel Association have been making 
such signs available to their members pursuant to advice they 
received upon their request from the California Health and 
Welfare Agency. I told him that, should his Association decide 
to recommend to its membership that such signs be posted, the 
tobacco manufacturers would provide the signs free of cost. I 
made it clear that I, on behalf of the manufacturers, was not 
endorsing the use of signs but would supply them if requested, 
using language approved by the Health and' Welfare Agency for the 
California Restaurant Association and the California Hotel and 
Motel Association. 

Stan told me that he would take the matter up with his chief 
executive officer. He said they were aware of the requirements 
of Proposition 65 and would get back to me if they wanted to take 
the manufacturers up on their offer. 
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